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ATTENTION: ALL POST AND DISTRICT COMMANDERS. 

IT IS EXTREAMLY IMPORTANT THAT THIS INFORMATION BE SHARED 

WITH YOUR POST, DISTRICT MEMBERSHIP AND CHAIRMANS.  

DEPT. OF NM VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS OF THE UNITED 

STATES 

1. Commanders, it is imperative that ALL members of the VFW stay out 

of the business of your Post/District/Department Auxiliary. I have 

stated in General order one and four that it is STRONGLY 

ENCOURAGED to have a good working relationship with the 

auxiliary. It is with the hope of the State Commander Chris “Archie” 

Archuleta and Department President Dominique that this is 

happening. If any disrespect is found towards the VFW auxiliary any 

member could receive disciplinary action per section 902 of the 

national bylaws. The VFW auxiliary has been instrumental in 

assisting the comrades. There will be no more disrespect towards the 

auxiliary members. The personal information of both parties will not 

be passed out unless you get sole permission from the individual to 

do so.  

2. The VFW auxiliary is not subordinate to us. They are equal in helping 

veterans and their families just like the comrade side does.  

3. A general report will be summitted to State Commander Archie by the 

30th of each month as to how you are working with your auxiliary.  

 

Who: post number and aux 

What: what are you doing to help each other? 

When: when are you doing things? 

Where: anywhere  

Why: why is it important to work together? 

How: how are you communicating with each other? 

 

4. Integrity: Do what’s right legally and morally.  
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By order of: 

 

 
 

Chris “Archie” Archuleta Commander Department of New Mexico Veteran of Foreign 

Wars 

 

 
 

Official: 

Mark Decker, Adjutant Department of New Mexico Veteran of Foreign Wars   


